
 

 

2023 GCA Annual Celebration of Life  
 
 

This year’s Celebration of Life will be held on Wednesday, March 29th  at 4:30PM  in The Ballroom 

of the Clarence Brown Conference Center, Cartersville, Georgia to honor the memory of those 

members of the Georgia Cemetery Association that have passed on since the 2022 Annual 

Convention.  If you would like us to honor someone during the Celebration of Life Service, 

please complete this form and return it to the GCA Office by March 6th, 2023 

 

Deceased Name/Nickname: ______________________________________________________________ 

Birth Date: ______________________________  Date of Passing: _________________________________ 

Company: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Location: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Title of Position Held: ___________________________________ Years in Profession: ________________ 

Relationship to the GCA __________________________________________________________________ 

Survivors: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Additional information about deceased that should be mentioned in the service: 

(Use additional paper, if needed) 

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Relationship to Decedent: ____________________________________________________________ 

Will you be attending the Annual Convention & Celebration of Life Service?       Yes        No 

Phone Number of person filling out form: ___________________________________________________ 

Email Address of person filling out form: ____________________________________________________ 

Address of person filling out form: __________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please send photographs (3 or more) that we can show during the ceremony. You can either 

email or mail them to the address below. Your mailed photos will be returned to you.  

 

Please email this form and photos of the decedent to:  GCA at 

gacemeteryassoc@gmail.com   by March, 6th, 2023  ~  Thank You 

mailto:gacemeteryassoc@gmail.com

